
 

 

    CANCELLATION NOTICE  
 

CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Tuesday, September 17, 2024  

 
 

AGENDA 
 
 
The regular City Planning Commission meeting scheduled for September 17, 2024, has been 

cancelled.  Please disregard the legal notice regarding the Notice of Hearing for Planning Commission 

Resolutions 6-24 and 7-24 published in the legal classified section of the News Journal on September 

9, 2024.  The two items of business are being held until a later date.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


